Hamar Midgley Recipient 2017 — Richard Stanhope

From the NQ Flyfishers, the Hamar Midgley Award recipient for 2017 is Richard Stanhope.

The Hamar Midgley Award is given to an individual for the promotion of flyfishing and/or for
outstanding captures on fly.

Richard Stanhope is the current treasurer for the NQ Flyfishers has been recognised for his
ongoing contribution to the club and promotion of flyfishing.

Richard's contribution in organising and assisting with a number is events such as the
returned veterans flyfishing days and the annual Hinchinbrook Challenge Flyfishing
competition, one of Australia's premier flyfishing competitions, is the reason why he has
been recognised with this award.

Congratulations on the well-earned recognition Richard!







